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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

  Notice is hereby given that the October 10, 2024 regular 

  meeting of the Dunsmuir Recreation & Parks District 
  Board of Directors has been canceled. 

 
The next regular Board of Dirctors meeting is scheduled 

for Thursday, November 14, 2024 – 6pm.  Meetings are 
held at the Dunsmuir Community Building. 

 
  
 

 


